Youth to decide in Inverleith

The next Inverleith Neighbourhood Partnership meeting on 14 June 2013, 1.30pm at Broughton High School will focus on the young people of Inverleith.

Anyone living in Inverleith aged under 18 is invited to send their thoughts on small projects that might improve the neighbourhood for young people, and those present will vote on favourites.

The Neighbourhood Partnership will then look at ways of finding the resources or funding to make it happen!

Send your ideas and go along on the day to cast your vote.

The day will also include entertainment from pupils and information stalls

For more information and to download the form please visit: http://www.edinburghnp.org.uk/neighbourhood-partnership s/inverleith/